18th Jume, 1959,

Mr, ¥, Irving,
Geophyaios Department,
Natlonal University,
CANEFRRA, A.C,T.

My dear Ted,

I have just meen your great little paper on
FPaleomagnetio pole posltlons, lrom the Royel Astronozioal
Society's Geophysical Journal, I was delighted by the way
you took ell imaginable altearnative hypotheses and demolished
them seriatim, The diagrams are good, eapeolally those on
pages 7O and 71, and up to Pigure 7 of the projections; Figures
B"-l? are far too small for the amount of detall you have to
show,. I hope at leest you will have lamtern slides prepered
appropriaste to the most purblind in your audisnoa,

- I shall be in Canberra on l4th and 15h July and
tHenry Bennett ls conspiring to get me to have a word to the
ohap cocnosrned with Antarotioa in the Department of Porelgn
Affairs, I do not know whether anything useful oan be dones

S8incersly yours,

K. A. Fighar



